
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 18th July 2016 
 
 
 

Early Closure Friday 22nd July 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that NUAST will close earlier than scheduled on Friday 22nd July 
2016. Taught lessons will finish at 12:15 and all students will then take part in an end of 
year celebration assembly, concluding at 13:00.  
 
Please also note that exam results can be collected on the following dates: 
 
GCSE Results- Thursday 25th August 09:30 
 
AS/A2 Level Results- Thursday 18th August 09:30  
 
I would like to thank you for your support throughout this academic year. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  
 
 
Regards 

 
 
Robert White 
Principal 


